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Glenwood Street at 52 Ave East to close temporarily

[Duluth, MN] — The public is advised of a road closure at 52nd Avenue East and Glenwood Street
starting tomorrow, June 14, 2011. The City of Duluth is working on the final phase of Glenwood Street
reconstruction and will need to close this intersection on Tuesday and Wednesday night, June 14-15,
2011. Motorists are advised to use the posted Glenwood Street construction detour. The Glenwood

Street project will be completed in the fall.

Glenwood Street is a major component of the Mayor’s Street Improvement Program to repair up to 100
miles of roads over 5 years. This year alone, the city will be improving 25 miles of Duluth streets in
addition to filling every pothole and crack sealing 60 miles of roads.

Details on the detour and project are available at www.duluthprogress.com
Other questions about the project can be direct to Matt Decur, Project Engineer at (218) 730-5104, or
Dave Bolf with Salo Engineering at (218) 727-8796.
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